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SUB.JECT: Seniori~y Ri9hts of a Full-time Employee Who Elect• To 
Chan9e to a Part-time Flexible in Lieu of Reassignment~ 

When a full-time employe e elacta ~o change to a part-time flexible 
in the••=• craft or occupational group in lieu of i~voluntary re­
•••ign~ent, such employee should be placed at the top of the 
part-time flexible roster. The employee take• all of hia · aeniority 
vith him upon the change ~nd accumulates additional seniority as a 
part-time flexible, which seniority goes ~ith him upon any later 
conversion back to the full-time Yorkforce. 

If a full-time employee, junior to the employ~• vho el ected to 
change to part-time flexible•• diseuaaed abov,, is exce11ed or 
involuntarily rea11igned tc anoth~r in1tallation, then, thia · 
junior employee has a retreat right in . accordance with the require­
ments of Appendix A, Section II, Clerk Craft, Subsection c.S.b(6). 
The senior employee ..,ho changed to part-time flexible has .. no 
•retreat right" to the full-time ·.:.orkforce, but, as is the case 
with all part-time flexibles, the employee must ·wait until the 
E:ployer converts him to a full-time vacancy, However, the senf 
employee, who opted to change to part-time flexible in lieu of\ 
:aasaignment, would take all hi• •eniority vitb hiz upon a later 
conversion to a full-time vacancy. This employee would.be slotted 
into th• full-time rester where appropriate and thus would be 
senior to any junior employee who had returned to the instal!&tiin 
•• a result of exerci1ing bia retreat rights. 
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